
83

zinn Office Alert Bay. B.C.

Gth August 1000.

ansver to your circular letter no. 254017/8. dated

2rd July 1900, I have the honor to report partially on the

subjects therein mentioned.

With regard to 3rd section regarding vacation

I regret my present inability to answer the question asked.

As you are aware I have only been recently appointed to this

office and I could only give data as found in the office

records and though I looked very carefully through the diary

etc of ry predecessors I could find no authentic record

of vaccination. However as soon as I make my half yearly

visitation to the different villages which will be during

the next three months I will find out all that I can from

the Indians themselves on this matter and report accordingly.

Mr Kallinay

Indian Agent.

J. D. HeLean Zsq.

Secretary Indian Dep't

Ottang.


